
WEEK HIGHLIGHTS

Welcome to your new class, Rothana! We
are so pleased to welcome you to our

learning family.

This week, we finished our English
Literacy unit about Bugs and  got to
design and create our own bug models
using paper maché!

In numeracy, we learned about 2D
shapes and went outside to find

examples in real life.  We loved exploring
and recording what we found.

Y3 NEWSLETTER
Friday 6th October 2023

LITERACY

Finding shapes
in our school!

Welcome to your 
new class, Rothana!

Students improved their knowledge in
using full stops, exclamation marks and
question marks correctly.

This week, we explored how to extract
information about bugs from non-fiction
text and put it in a table.

Students investigated a picture sequence
showing how germs can be spread and
created their own sentences. We enjoyed
making our own bugs using what we have
learned in lessons.



SCIENCE

We explored plants in real life and
assessed their growth and colour. 

This week in science, we have further
developed our knowledge and
understanding of what keeps plants
alive. 

We conducted an experiment to plant 3
seeds and give each seed a different
amount of water. After a week, we
were ready to record our findings and
prove that plants need sufficient
amounts of water to grow healthily.



PE WITH
MR ZINZAN

HAPPY BIRTHDAY,
MALIS!



Thursday 12 October school
finishes early at 3pm.

No swimming/PE.
13-20 October is a school

holiday.

MATHS

November 1-3

October 12:

October 13-20:

October 23:

Parent-Teacher Meetings.

Student Reports.

Pchum Ben Holiday.

Start of Term 2.

Finding shapes
around us

We found and discussed examples of
shapes all around us and how we can
combine them to create objects or
pictures. 

This week was spent focusing on our new
unit, Shapes.

Students learned how to identify 2D
shapes and sort them into categories
based on regular or irregular. 

DATES TO NOTE

Happy
Pchum Ben
Festival


